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Knights Announce New Officers for the Next Council Year 
 
The Knights of Columbus Council 10062 new year starts July 1. Prior to the new year, all but three 
Council Officers are voted into position at the June meeting. The Council Chaplain, Financial 
Secretary and Lecturer are appointed positions. Knights of Columbus Council 10062 here at 
Corpus Christi are pleased to announce the incoming Officers for 2024 / 2025. They are             
Chaplain – Rev. Reynaldo Clutario 
Grand Knight – Robert G.  Truxes  
Financial Secretary – Michael R. Moore 
Deputy Grand Knight, Julius Tiritilli 
Chancellor - Peter Troglia 
Recorder – Robert D. Abeln 
Treasurer – Mark D. Waypa 
Advocate – Salvatore A. Celestino 
Warden – Stephen D. Black 
Inside Guard – Dr. James R. Wilhelm 
Outside Guard – Gerard Rodriguez 
Trustee One Year – Christopher C.  Rausch 
Trustee Two Year – Anthony P. Florio 
Trustee Three Year – James H.  Hunt 
Lecturer -  Sam Chamoun 
The Council Officers will be installed after the 6 PM Mass on Tuesday, July 30. All Knights are urged 
to attend. Thank you. 


